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ACTION ITEMS

DISCUSSION ITEMS

Update on Plan Review and Inspection Services - Laura Smith (page 3)

Late this fall, Johnson County notified the City that effective December 31, 2016 they would no
longer be providing plan review and building inspection services. Staff has been exploring
options with several entities (both public and private), and has determined that the Institute for
Building and Technology Safety (IBTS) is best equipped to take over plan review and
inspection services on an interim basis. Based on the Council authorization provided at the
December 21, 2016 meeting, the contract with IBTS has been executed and we have started
meeting to begin the transition process.

Communication Plan for Traffic/Pedestrian Safety Changes on Johnson Drive Speed
Limit - Emily Randel (no attachments)

During the December Committee meetings, the Council wanted staff to prepare a
communication and roll-out plan for the traffic and pedestrian safety measures that will be
coming to Johnson Drive. The reduction in the speed limit, signing for “compact car” parking
only, and the addition of the flashing LED lights to the pedestrian beacons will all be
implemented in the coming weeks. Staff will review the plan and provide the opportunity for
feedback and modification prior to the roll-out.



3. Review of Traffic Signals at Various Locations - Laura Smith (page 21)

The City Council will discuss the installation of traffic signals at the intersection of Woodson /
Johnson Drive as well as the addition of a protected left turn arrow for southbound traffic on

Broadmoor turning east onto Martway.
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